14% of July, 2021

Reference letter for HEC SOLAREX, OOD

To Whom It May Concern:

We are pleased to confirm that HEC SOLAREX, OOD with Headquarters in Blagoevgrad,

Bulgaria, Macedonia sg. Nel, fl. 3 carried out as subcontractor all relevant mechanical works,
electrical works for the construction and commissioning of the PV park in Neusitz (Germany) .
The works were performed and completed by HEC SOLAREX, OOD in a safe manner, in
accordance with the legal requirements, diligently, on schedule, within the agreed terms and to
the full satisfaction of BELECTRIC GmbH. BELECTRIC GmbH considers HEC SOLAREX OOD to be a
really professional and capable company. We have no hesitation in recommending the company
as highly professional and reliable contractor and partner for PV solar projects of any size and
complexity.

For any  further information, please feel free to contact me at
johannes.rockenmaier@belectric.com.




